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Addressing the issue of rural development as a process that should rural communities
in all aspects of social, economic and environmental and upgrade and in urban areas
and interact with other sectors, provide the possibility of achieving a balance
between regional and national. Because Iran's rural population accounts for 28
percent of the country's total population, Therefore, any socio-economic mobility of
them in the national and regional level will affect many other areas. Considering the
importance of large-scale rural development, small-scale study to determine the role
and impact of government policies over the past two decades in rural development is
done in villages located in the city Qaem¬Shahr. In general, comparative study of the
role and functions of the rural development programs respectively. This study, in
terms of target applications, in terms of nature, empirical and based on data
collection, survey descriptive and exploratory research, however, is analytical. In this
study, questionnaires for data mining software and SPSS was used to test the
hypotheses of T-test was used. The main issue is to determine what approach the
government and local and national scale and rural development policies over the past
two decades (programs Second, third, fourth and fifth) has determined that these
approaches and what the effects and consequences of policies on rural areas which
lead to strategies for the improvement of village and rural development is discussed.
According to research findings, government programs during the past two decades in
the field of physical approach, population stabilization policy and rural management
has been successful.
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